
PB# 20-23 David & Lisa Mather / 24 Oak Street - Definitive Subd Plan

  Reply all |Fire Prevention <fireprevention@warehamfiredistrict.org>
Today, 3:47 PM
Sonia Raposo; Kenneth Buckland

Good Afternoon,
 
After reviewing the subdivision plan located at 24 Oak Street (Petition #2-23), we have found that the plan is acceptable. The
proposed Fire Access/ Turn Around meets code requirements. Please feel free to contact our Fire Prevention office with any additional
questions.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Christopher Callinan
Captain Fire Prevention
Wareham Fire Department
273 Main Street
Wareham, MA 02571
508-295-2973


